
 

 

Rt Hon. Matt Hancock MP 

House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA 

 

19 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Mr Hancock 

 

Re: HMT PQ transfer – 20292 

 

I am responding to your recent written question to the Chancellor of the Exchequer on 

what the pay ranges are at each grade for staff based (a) in and (b) outside of London at 

the Payment Systems Regulator (PSR).  

 

We are an independent regulator with a separate board. However, in operational terms 

we were set up as a subsidiary of the Financial Conduct Authority (FCA). Our salary 

ranges and job grading processes are therefore the same as for the FCA. 

 

As the PSR is based solely in London, we have a single London salary scale to reflect 

that. The table below provides the salary ranges effective from 1 April 2024.  

 

I trust this information answers your question, but please let me know if you would like 

any other information.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Chris Hemsley 

Managing Director  

 

CC: HMT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


